Paula Kusack

From: Starr Valentino [mailto:starrvalentino2 @yahoo.com]
Sent: March-23-18 5:04 PM

To: Mayor Ted Schaffer

Subject: Starr Valentino

Hello Mayor my name is Starr Valentino founder of 'DO SOMETHING GOOD FOR YOUR NEIGHBOR DAY'. | am issuing out
a Nation-wide call to Mayor's all across North America in efforts to recognize a Proclamation on behalf of "'DO
SOMETHING GOOD FOR YOUR NEIGHBOR DAY' on May 16, 2018. This is a recognized Day in over three hundred and
forty five cities, towns and villages.

It's design to bring millions of people together to spread love and kindness throughout all it's neighborhoods. |
encourage you to be apart of this special day that connect the human race to unite in one love. thank you.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




